
 

 

 
 

Dear Friends, 
   
Ogden Community Scholarship Foundation is a non-profit 501(c)(3) 
organization whose mission is to assist Ogden High School graduates 
in continuing their education.  The Foundation was established in 
1964 and the mission continues today.  All graduates of Ogden 
Community Schools who decide to further their education at an 
accredited university, college, community college, or vocational 
school are eligible for a scholarship. 
  
The Foundation is supported by private donations. We would like for 
you to consider a gift to the Ogden Community Scholarship 
Foundation.  Your gift will support our goal to provide scholarships 
and encourage our Ogden High School graduates to continue their 
education.   
 
The Foundation directors are happy to visit with you regarding our mission.  
 
Thank you for supporting the graduates of Ogden Community Schools. 

   
Sincerely, 

     
 Steve Lawler 
 Director for Development 

 

 
 

 

Ogden Community Scholarship Foundation facts: 
• The Foundation was established in 1964 and continues to be active today 

• Many Directors of the Foundation are Ogden High School graduates 

• The Board of Directors is all volunteer 

• The Foundation pays no administrative salaries 
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Mailing address: Ogden Community Scholarship Foundation, PO Box 441, Ogden, IA  50212 

 

Ogden Community Scholarship Foundation 
Board of Directors 

 

Roger Christensen, President Lesli Hayes, Director 

Steve, Lawler, Vice President Marcus Heineman, Director 

Jean Mallicoat, Treasurer Tami Larimore, Director 

Sally Good, Director Dick Smith, Director 

Maury Ruble, OHS Principal 
 

 
 
 

We would like to support the Foundation with a gift of: 

 $1,000    $500    $250    $100    Other Amount ________ 

 Check enclosed 
 

This gift is in special memory of: __________________________________________________________ 

This gift is in special honor of: ____________________________________________________________ 
 

Donations can be made via credit card by typing the following address in your web browser: 

https://pay.xpress-pay.com/org/CD91DB6EC0E3481 

Or visit our Ogden Community Scholarship Foundation Facebook page to make your donation  

 

Ogden Community 
Scholarship 

Foundation needs 
your support! 

 

Your action is the 
change we need! 



 

 

OGDEN COMMUNITY SCHOLARSHIP FOUNDATION 
 

What is the Ogden Community Scholarship Foundation? 
A non-profit Foundation organized by citizens in the Ogden community in 1964.  The 

group’s purpose is to promote higher education through scholarships. We are supported 

by alumni and friends who are interested in advancing educational opportunities for our 

young people. 

 

Who is eligible for a scholarship? 
Any graduate of the Ogden High School that is seeking post-secondary education at an 

accredited university, college, community college, trade, vocational or specialized school 

is eligible. 

 

How are scholarships granted? 
All applications are reviewed by the Board of Directors of the Foundation. The approval of 

a scholarship requires a majority of the directors voting in favor of the application. 

 

Why is the Foundation needed? 
Many high school graduates have the ability and the desire to continue their education, but 

inadequate finances may cause a road block.  Scholarships from the Foundation help 

break down the barriers and encourage young people to consider advanced education or 

specialized training. 

  

How can you help? 
The Foundation is supported by private donations. We would like for you to consider a gift 

to the Ogden Community Scholarship Foundation.  Your gift will support our goal to 

provide scholarships and encourage our Ogden High School graduates to continue their 

education.   

 

All gifts are welcome and may be of any size, from a few dollars to large estates.  We 

recommend consulting with your tax preparer or attorney regarding tax deductibility of any 

gift. Suggested gifts include:  

• Cash 

• Stocks, Bonds, Mutual Funds 

• Life Insurance 

• Real Estate 

• Wills and Bequests 

• Trust Funds 
The Foundation works in cooperation with: 

OGDEN COMMUNITY SCHOOL DISTRICT 
732 West Division Street 

Ogden, Iowa  50212 
(515) 275-4034 


